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Our mailing address is: 
Sisters of Charity Foundation of Canton 

400 Market Avenue North, Suite 300 
Canton, OH 44702 

(330) 454-5800
www.scfcanton.org 

http://www.scfcanton.org/
mailto:lford@scfcanton.org?subject=Grant%20Application%20Process%20Workshop%20June%209%2C%202020&body=Please%20sign%20me%20up%20for%20the%20Grant%20Application%20Process%20Workshop%20on%20June%209%2C%202020.%0A%0AName%20of%20the%20person%20attending%3A%0ATitle%3A%0AOrganization%20Name%3A%0AEmail%20address%20if%20different%20from%20above%3A%0AMailing%20Address%3A%0APhone%20Number%3A

